Club meeting 06-28-2017

The meeting was called to order by Pres. Janet Slay. In attendance: Mary Ellen, Jutta, Joe S. and Linda V.
absent Cathy G.

First order of business was to count the votes concerning the scores on the new Bridgemate 11. The
vote was 32 yes’s and 20 no’s. The percent’s will be put back on.

One other item was discussed, the need for more people to sign up to help with the computer and take
the Director test. We do have several people interested and will be trained to help with the computer
and being a Director.

Secretary Tommie Wright



